

Real I.D., Pt-7: “Made New in Christ”
Mar-10/11, 2023

Speaker: Marvin Enriquez

Below are study questions that will help you and your Life Group dig deeper into this weekend’s sermon.  Feel free to only use those which best fit your group’s allotted time.


Scripture Reflection:   Read 2 Cor 5:17 (NIV) & Gal 5:1 (NIV).  Spend a few minutes reflecting on the passage, and then ask the group to share what stands out to them.

Application Questions:  

1. Marvin said, “In Christ, we are made new; this means we are no longer identified by our past.”
a. Share an area from your past which no longer identifies you because Christ made you new?  Are there other areas from your past (positive or negative) that continue to define or identify who you are?  What has been the challenge of seeing yourself as new in that area?  

2. Marvin stated, “In Christ, we have been set free making it possible to change.”
a. Where in your life have you experienced change because of God’s power to set you free?  Are there other areas where you would still like to experience the freedom made available in Christ.

3. Marvin shared, “Your ‘Real’ ID is that your salvation is from Christ alone. It’s not ‘Jesus plus’”.
a. Have there been seasons of your life when you thought your salvation was based on Jesus plus something else?  What was the “something else”?  How does knowing your salvation is based on Christ alone impact your walk as a Christ-follower?

4. Marvin explained Eph 4:28 this way: “Being a conqueror means you stop stealing.  Being more than a conqueror means you stop stealing and learn to become generous.” 
a. Share an area of your life where God has made you more than a conqueror.  Are there other areas where you are struggling to live as more than a conqueror?  Do you have any sense of God’s grace at work where you are struggling?

Closing & Prayer: [set aside sufficient time for prayer]

· Share one personal prayer request
· Pray that the people of CA would be a people who live as “more than conquerors”
· Pray that God would continue to bless and grow our “in person” attendance in 2023 
